
 
 

MONTVIEW BOULEVARD PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH 

W E E K L Y  U P D A T E  
Week of March 11th, 2022 
 
 

• Glass doors and windows at the Montview vestibule have been installed 

• Drywall finishers are ongoing at Westminster Commons 

• Valance has been installed thoroughly 

• Doors have been installed between Heritage center and the Miller theater 

• Footers have been poured at Dahlia (Planters have also started to be built up) 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 


